
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH� 
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144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 Pete Sprague, Assembly President 
Phone 907-714-2160 Hal Smalley, Vice President 
Fax 907-714-2388 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Kenai Peninsula Borough AS~bers 

From: Assembly President Pete spU 
Date: January 5, 2010 

Re: Ordinance 2010-0k, Amending KPB 5.28.280 Proprietary Procurement 

There has been discussion recently regarding sole source agreements. I believe that there are 
some gray areas in how sole source contracts are handled, and that the proposed change provides 
for stricter guidelines. The change in 5.28.280 would still allow sole source contracts, but requires 
assembly approval of those over $15,000, which is the floor under the open market procedure in 
5.28.270. Your consideration of this ordinance is appreciated. 


